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STEELER AND THE BUY AMERICAN ACT  

January, 2015 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN, 

This letter is written in response to requests for cold-formed steel which meets the “Buy 

American Act”. Steeler purchases coils and produces all materials domestically in our Seattle, 

WA and Newark, CA facilities. One of our primary suppliers of hot-rolled steel coils, 

Steelscape, produces coils which by their nature always meet the Buy American Act. Please 

find the attached letter from Steelscape confirming this designation. 

So what about Steeler’s role in tracing back to the coil? We are able to supply the trail from 

mill certs to your sales order so that there is no uncertainty in fulfilling Buy American 

requirements with Steeler steel framing products. Just let your sales representative know that 

this job is “Buy American” and we will take care of the rest.   

 

If you have any questions, please call our Corporate office at 206-725-2500 or email us at 

marketing@steeler.com. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Steeler Management Team 

http://www.steeler.com/
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 January 2015 
  
  

RE: Compliance with Buy American Act, Surface Transportation 
Assistance Act & American Reinvestment and Recovery Act provisions 
  
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
  
Steelscape's various metallic-coated and pre-painted products are 
manufactured in the United States.  Consequently, construction materials 
manufactured using Steelscape’s products will comply with the Buy American 
provisions of the Buy American Act (“BAA”). 
 
Although construction materials manufactured using Steelscape’s standard 
products comply with BAA, they will not comply with the Surface 
Transportation Assistance Act (“STAA”) of 1982, the American Reinvestment 
and Recovery Act (“ARRA”) as amended, and may not comply with some 
state statutes. 
 
Steelscape may be able to provide products that do meet both the STAA and 
ARRA requirements if utilizing hot roll bands melted and poured within the 
United States.  Please inquire for availability. 
  
If you have any question as to whether construction materials manufactured 
using Steelscape’s products will comply with a specific federal or state statute 
not listed in this letter, please contact your Sales Representative or the 
Steelscape Marketing Department at (916) 376-2893 or by e-mail at 
john.provencal@steelscape.com. 
  
Thank you, 
 
 

  
Steelscape 
John Provencal 
Marketing Manager 
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